Steen, Tegan

From: Sorensen, Melissa

Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 10:59 AM

To: Steen, Tegan

Subject: WCC

Hi Tegan, we've had an increase of 19 kid's since last meeting (132 total now). Last 4 Mondays we've averaged 77 kid's from before school to after school. Daily average is 40-50 after school. The first early release day we had 62 kid's. We are in the process of doing a fundraiser at Kid's Club, (it's an opportunity for mom and dad to have a date and let the kid's have a SUPER time too1) if a minimum of 50 tickets are sold by the 31st we can proceed with the event. WCC will make \$5.00 per ticket. We've also added a few new Safeway club card numbers to our list for the 4% all year!

Let me know Tegan if you want additional info. Have a great day! Missy